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It is with the greatest amount of sadness and disappointment that I have to write this 

letter. 

 HB 3075 and initiative 114 are against all Law abiding citizens and are both against 

our state constitution and the US constitution.  

How our Representatives can even consider the measures, shows how far removed 

from the citizens of our state you are. 

I urge you NO demand that you vote these gun control bills down. Enforce the laws 

already in place and prosecute the criminals instead of coddling them.  

With this I hope you all will become Representatives of all of Oregon and our 

Constitution. 

  

 

George Dean Botkin 

 


